Hi everyone,

It's been a pleasure to work with you all during my time here at St Agnes’. Undertaking the roles of
Deputy Principal, Teaching and Learning, and Learning Diversity has meant that I've been able to
work with an array of you in a wide range of scenarios, and I’'m so grateful for the experiences and
opportunities the job has afforded me. | didn’t think it was possible to learn so much in the space of
two and a half years!

I've loved working with all of the students and their families at St Agnes’. It's a warm, welcoming
and inclusive environment, where each child can be themself. We have a delightful mixture of
vibrant, kind, talented students, resulting in inevitable moments of joy each day for those working
with them.

I'd also like to offer some well-earned public praise for the brilliant staff, led by Lachie Foott. The
students are incredibly fortunate to have daily access to a team of professional and compassionate
teachers and people, all committed to improving student outcomes and advocating student
wellbeing. | thank each of them for their ongoing support, enthusiasm and friendship.

| can’t wait to see Amanda Baker thrive in the role of Deputy Principal alongside Lachie; | know she
is already! She is a compassionate, natural leader and a gifted educator. These two make a great
team, and | know the school will continue to go from strength to strength under their leadership.

| hope our paths will cross in the next stage of my professional life, whatever it brings. In the
meantime, | will have access to my work email until the end of January 2025, and | look forward to
seeing you all at the end of year liturgy.

Take care of each other!
Louisa / Ms Di Pietro



